
April 7th, 1927

The Editor,
Journal of Careers, 
60, Conduit Street, 
London, W.l*

Dear Sir

ith further reference to your 
letter of February 27th rnd your kind offer to 
publish an article on KcGill University, I am 
enclosing herewith such an article, which, I hope 
you will consider of sufficient interest to your 
readers to merit publication,

I am also sending, under separate cover, illustrations to bo used In connection there-

Yours faithfully.

Principal


